
An English Medium and English Version School 

Notice 
Date: 03.10.2023 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

We would like to inform you that the government will administer the uterine vaccine 
(for students from Level/Class 5 to Level/Class 9) on 8 October, 2023 (Sunday) 
between 9:30 am and 2:00 pm at our school premises. To ensure your child receives 
this vaccine, please follow these steps: 
 
1. Register your child’s information at www.vaxepi.gov.bd. 
2. Submit a copy of the online registration form to the school’s admin office during 

regular school hours by 5 October, 2023 (Thursday). 
 
Please note that students will only be eligible to receive the vaccine if they have 
completed the registration process as mentioned above. 
 
Regards 
Administration  
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